[image: ]


MEMORANDUM
March 19, 2020
TO:		PeopleSoft Users
FROM: 	Josh White, CIO Department of Administration
RE:		Mainframe Connectivity for PeopleSoft Users

All PeopleSoft users that will be working remotely, will require the same network access to the mainframe as they have from their desk in their state office. 
If you are having trouble connecting to the mainframe during telework, please contact your agency’s IT staff. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]For Agency IT staff needing additional assistance, please submit a ticket with the EBIT Service Desk at: 785-296-4999 or ebitsm@ks.gov.
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